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   Order 10/30 to 11/11
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UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
NOVEMBER

11
WESTOSHA CENTRAL HS

WESTOSHA CENTRAL HS BOYS
BASKETBALL

$11.00 Nike Elite Crew
Socks
Available in 1 other
color.

$12.00 Gildan Adult
5.3oz T-Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$14.00 Gildan 5.3 Oz
Heavy Cotton
Long Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$24.00 Nike Women's
Legend Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$24.00 Nike Legend
Short Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$26.00 Nike Legend
Long Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$30.00 Champion
Double Dry
Fleece Crew
Available in 3 other
colors.

$32.00 Champion
Double Dry
Fleece Hood
Available in 3 other
colors.

$42.00 Nike Club Fleece
Hoody
Available in 3 other
colors.

$28.00 POWERBLEND
JOGGER
Available in 1 other
color.
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$36.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's Velocity
1/4 Zip Pullover
Available in 1 other
color.

$36.00 BSN SPORTS
Velocity 1/4 Zip
Pullover
Available in 1 other
color.

$42.00 Nike Club Fleece
Pant
Available in 2 other
colors.

$58.00 Nike Authentic
Collection
Women's Dry
Half-Zip Top
Available in 1 other
color.

$58.00 Nike Dry Core
Half Zip Top
Available in 1 other
color.
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